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Dear ipcn
In reference to Long Bow golf course.
I personally submit :
1. I support the views and rights of Indigenous community.
2. I support the ipc's report for preserving the Lake.
3. I also support a development of a international standard golf course with a club/ restrauant  for the area of
 Culburra in another location.

4. I ask that all parties assist each other to come up with a perfect answer to bring prosperity into our area while
 keeping the area safe.

I have been a part time and full time resident for 52years and up to now any changes in development in our
 community have been all positive .

Many thanks
Merrilyn Helliwell
Orient Point

Sent from my iPhone




